Joel Watts

To: Melanie Denham
Subject: RE: Urgent: Survey Results: Service Road Naming at Meadowview Road and Highway
7

From: Melanie Denham

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Agenda Items <Agendaltems@kawarthalakes.ca>; Tracy Richardson <trichardson@kawarthalakes.ca>; Clerks
<clerks@kawarthalakes.ca>

Cc: Melanie Denham

Subject: Urgent: Survey Results: Service Road Naming at Meadowview Road and Highway 7

Importance: High

Hello,

Thanks for the additional update on the renaming of the above noted New Service Road. This is now my second email
with respect to this subject. My initial suggestion to Councillor Tracy Richardson when she arrived at my doorstep to
discuss the renaming, was not to divide the naming of the new service roadway, but to have one name for both the
southern and northern sections, as there are only two homes on the one section. We are located at #7692 Highway 7,
and have resided here for more than 30 years. We were very hopeful that Council would select the renaming of the new
service road as Nokomis (aboriginal, Anishanaabe) which in my eyes is more relevant to where we are situated/located
and my heritage.

We feel the name Cityview or Cityview Heights does not fit our location at all, we live in a rural area not located in the
City, or have a City view?? We live in a rural area, surrounded by beautiful countryside and farms. There are only two
homes that seem to have this so called view, the rest of the residents along our road do not, so renaming the Service
Road to Cityview or Cityview Heights does not reflect where we live and only benefit 2 households. We all pay taxes to
the City of Kawartha Lakes, (some of us years longer than others.) We do not feel renaming the roadway to a name that
would only be beneficial to two of the homes on this road as fair for the rest of the residents.

We were really hopeful and did want our new service road to be renamed to (Nokomis), we would like to request that
(Nokomis) still be put forth for final consideration by Council. We would also like to advise that we would be okay as a
second choice with the renaming of the both sections of the road North & South being renamed after Thomas Fallaise -

to (Fallaise Court).

We do not want our address to reflect Cityview or Cityview Heights, are view is of the new Highway, and fields nothing
else!!

If Councillor, Richardson would like to reach out to discuss further we are available. | can be reached at this email or my
personal email. Thank-you for the opportunity to respond, and your consideration to our families request.

Sincerest Regards,
Melanie

Melanie L. Denham



